
 
       

 

To:  All Citizens and CCW Course Providers 

 

From:  CCW Unit/Sheriff Christianson 

 

Subject: Concealed Weapons Permits 

 

Date:  November 23, 2016 

 

In an effort to streamline the CCW process from start to finish and improve the delay for CCW 

appointments, the Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Office has implemented a new automated system 

for the processing of CCW permits. This online system will allow applicants to fill out 

applications, make a payment with credit card(s) and schedule their own appointments. It will 

also allow applicants to monitor the progress of their permit application without having to call 

in to the CCW Unit. The new system will also allow for the ability to submit requests for 

permit modifications such as change of address, name change and weapon(s) changes. 

Those applicants who currently have an existing CCW appointment with our previous online 

calendar will not have to select a new appointment. We will honor the appointment already 

scheduled. Applicants will be contacted and directed to log into our website at 

https://www.scsdonline.com/records/ccw-appointment.html to submit their application, pay 

their fees and transition to our paperless, automated CCW system. 

Those applicants needing a CCW renewal may also visit our website and submit their CCW 

application and applicable fees. An appointment is no longer necessary for renewals as the 

process has been streamlined for increased efficiency. We will honor those renewal 

appointments already scheduled in the previous calendar system. Applicants needing to renew 

their CCW permits need to submit their fees and application 60 days prior to the expiration date 

of their permit. 

If you have any further questions, you may call the CCW Unit at 209-525-7134.  

 

We thank you for your patience during this transition. 

 

 

Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Department 
 

ADAM CHRISTIANSON 

SHERIFF-CORONER 
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